Biggs, Sherry

From:

Michael Mcbride [matrixent@gci.net]

Sent: To:

Tuesday, August 01, 2006 10:48 AM

Subject:

sbiggs@borough.kenai.ak.us; jblankenship@borough.kenai.ak.us

Transportation Powers

Good Morning:

Please share my message below with all assembly members prior to the August 1meeting. Thanks.

Dear Assembly Members:

I was very pleased to see introduction of the Sprague, Martin amendment to Ordinance 2006-31. Issues such as area-wide transportation powers should always be approved by the voters who must pay for them. It is a positive exercise of democracy when the public is involved in this process. Please support the Sprague, Martin amendment and put this important issue on the fall ballot. It is the right thing to do.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mike McBride

Agenda Item N. 3.

Committee Leg.

Page Number 125

Page Number __

02006-31 SUB